
OPERTATION PROTECT 
VETERANS 

aarp.org/protectveterans

The AARP SD Fraud Watch Network and the SD Attorney General  
are working together to protect our state’s veterans from  

scams that target military families.  

Join us for a free fraud seminar to discuss what you  
can do to protect yourself and your family. 

Thursday, November 9  |  Noon – 1:30 p.m.  
VFW Post 1273  |  420 Main Street, Rapid City

This event is free to veterans and military personnel and their guests,  
but registration is required as lunch will be served. 

Please register at aarp.cvent.com/ProtectVetsRC17  
or by calling 1-844-227-9304. 


